
 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Town of Gander to hold by-election for one vacant seat 

(Gander, NL – April 21, 2023) 

The Town of Gander is advising that a Municipal By-Election will be held on June 13, 2023 from 8 
a.m. to 8 p.m. at the Steele Community Centre Sports Hall of Fame. 

A candidate information session will be held prior to the nomination period, for anyone 
considering running in the by-election. This session will give an overview of how the election 
process works, as well as the roles and responsibilities of an elected official.  

Details on the nomination period and candidate information session will be available soon. 

For more information on the by-election, contact the Town Clerk’s Office at 709-651-5901. 
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Kayla White 
Communications Officer   
709-651-5909  
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